Miller Grove School Board

Regular Meeting

July 18, 2005
The Miller Grove School Board met in a Regular session with the following members present:

Carolyn Burns




Brett Darrow
Lewis Russell




Eric Mabe

Jim Potts





Members Absent:  Brian Lennon, Doug Hall
Others in attendance:  Steve Johnson, Linda Bailey and Donna George
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. 

Approve previous meeting minutes:  
A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Brett Darrow to approve the minutes of the June 20, 2005 meeting and the July 7, 2005 meeting.  The motion carried unanimously. 

Public Forum:  None

Payment of the bills:

A motion was made by Brett Darrow and seconded by Eric Mabe to pay the bills.  The motion carried unanimously.

The auditor contract was discussed.  A motion was made by Jim Potts and seconded by Brett Darrow to sign an agreement with Arnold, Walker, and Arnold for auditor services for the upcoming school year.  Lewis Russell was the only no vote.

Executive Session:

Entered into executive session to discuss the resignation of Beth Mizell at 7:07 p.m.  Out of executive session at 7:18 p.m.

A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Brett Darrow to accept the resignation of Beth Mizell.  The motion carried unanimously.

Mr. Johnson advised the Board that there was no progress on the new budget while waiting for legislation dictating the new finance program.

A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Jim Potts to adjourn.  The motion carried unanimously.

_______________________

_________________________

President



Secretary
